The Board at its March 26, 2014 meeting adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as
follows:

“It is recommended that the Board approve submission of the proposed amendments to Bill 69
consistent with those attached to this Report as Schedule “A”, along with supporting reasons, to
the Standing Committee on Regulations and Private Bills”.



